
Cookies with Santa 
Benefitting The Salvation Army 

Hosted by Mars High School Student Council 
 

 
 

 

 

Season’s Greetings! Mars Area High School Student Council would like to invite you to 

attend this year’s Cookies with Santa event to be held on Sunday, December 18, 

2022 from 1:30 – 4:00 pm in the High School Cafeteria. 

 

Please join us for cookies and milk, crafts, games, and of course a visit with Mr. and 

Mrs. Claus! While this is a free event geared towards celebrating the holidays, Student 

Council also strives to make this an event in which we can make a difference in our 

community during this season of giving. We would greatly appreciate your support as 

we collect new, unopened toy donations and/or cash donations for The Salvation 

Army. Student Council would greatly appreciate your involvement in helping us to 

make a difference in our community by providing toys to those in need! 

 

Please help us to plan accordingly by RSVPing using this Google Form…. 

https://forms.gle/XngCeYbx21H92fKz9  
(The link for this Google Form can also be found on the District Website) 

 

We look forward to seeing you at this event! 

 

Thank you! 

Mars High School Student Council 

https://forms.gle/XngCeYbx21H92fKz9

